
We had an awesome week!

This week we talked all about bees!

We learned how bees start out as 
little eggs that hatch into grubs, and 

after being fed lots of honey from 
their friends, they turn into bees.

We also talked about how bees learn   
to drink the nectar on the flowers 
and gather the pollen by watching 

the other bees first. 

For crafts, this week, we made 
bumble bees, bee crowns, and 

beehives using bubble wrap to paint 
the hives .

On Thursday with Miss Kayla, we 
were excited to have Acro outside. 
Everyone did a great job listening!

Some of the stories we read this 
week were: Little Bee, The Bee Who 
Lost Her Buzz, Honey Bees, Beehive, 

and Bee. 

Next  month we will be reviewing all 
our colors and shapes.
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Reminders
June 13th

Fathers Day Party

June 18th
Moving Up Day 

Ceremony 
No After School

June 19th
Juneteenth
No School


